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Martha Currie Elementary  

Message from the Admin 
 
We are getting close to choosing a new logo 
template for the Wolves name.  All students have 
had the opportunity to vote on student submissions 
this week.  We will be connecting with a 
professional artist to put the final touches on the 
winning logo. 
 
As the weather continues to take a down turn, we 
wanted to remind everyone to always be prepared 
for outside days.  Also, if you live close enough, 
please feel free to walk to school, as we all know 
how busy 184 Street gets before and after school. 
 
Throughout the month of November, Divisions 1- 4 
have been working on some acts of kindness for our 
local Legion. Many of the students have been 
learning to crochet and are in the process of making 
crocheted scarves to donate. Other students are 
making cards with words of thanks and appreciation 
for the Veterans.  
 
Our next Spirit Day is on Wednesday.  Students and 
staff are welcome to support Mustache Day. 
 
Blended Learning Families are reminded to please 
complete your January plans survey by Friday next 
week. 
 
Mr. B. Samra   and   Ms. R. Ladd 
 (Principal)        (Vice-Principal) 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Monday 
➢  

Tuesday 
➢ Photo Retake orders due 

Wednesday 
➢ Spirit Day – Mustache Day 

Thursday 
➢  

Friday 
➢  

______________________ 

IMPORTANT DATES 
December 8 

➢ Summative report #1 
December 10 

➢ Early Dismissal @ 1:20 
➢ Parent/Teacher 

Conference 
December 18 

➢ Last day before Winter 
Break 
Dec 19 – Jan 3 

➢ Winter Break 
January 4 

➢ School reopens 
 

Just a reminder 
If your child will be absent 
from school or late, please 
call the office at: 
 

ph  604-576-8551 

 

Week at a Glance ~ Nov 23 – Nov. 27, 2020 

 



 
 

Div. 8 – Solar System Travel Brochures 
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Thank you to those who 
donated to the 
Halloween haunted 
House display.  The 
money that was collected 
has been donated to the 
John Volkien Foundation.   
 

 



 

The Martha Currie Parents Info 
 

The next general PAC meeting is on Tuesday December 1st at 7pm via Zoom. 
Access codes will be sent out on Monday November 30th. 

 

Grade 7 Purdy’s Christmas Catalogue Fundraiser 
 

 

ORDER DEADLINE IS NOVEMBER 25, 2020 

ORDER PICK UP DECEMBER 14 & 15 AFTER SCHOOL BY THE FRONT DOOR 

 

 
 

Neufeld Farms Fundraiser 
 

The grade 7s are doing the Neufeld Farms fundraiser. These are quality frozen 

products that you can stock your freezer with. 

 

Order Deadline is December 1 and pick up is December 11 

@ 2:00 @ Martha Currie. 

These items are frozen – so they MUST be picked up this day. 
 

Please see link below for order form 
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/marthacurrie/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx  

scroll down to Neufeld Farms 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting our Grade 7’s 
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For those wanting more raffle tickets, we do still have some available so please 
email Theresa at marthacurrie.fundraiser@gmail.com with your child's name and 
division and how many books and we will make sure they get to your child's 
class.  If you have unsold ticket books, please return them to the office. 
Please return payment and ticket stubs once you have sold the tickets.  

Due date is December 3rd 

To order Purdy’s online, please use the following link: 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1241188-80227 

If you have any questions regarding this fundraiser, 
please email reidclan5@gmail.com  
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